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February 2019 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

BURY GRAMMAR SCHOOL JOINT CONCERT WITH BURY MUSIC SERVICE 
SENIOR BOYS’ ASSEMBLY HALL, WEDNESDAY 20TH MARCH 2019, 6.30 – 7.30PM 

 
Bury Grammar School and Bury Music Service are delighted to invite you to the wonderful Joint Concert to be 
held at Bury Grammar School in the Boys’ Senior Assembly Hall on Wednesday 20th March 2019 at 6.30pm. 
 
This is a key event on the School’s calendar and brings together over 130 talented musicians from BGS and 
across schools from Bury for a wonderful night of music and entertainment. 
 
Our varied musical programme features various ensembles including the Year 2 Choir, Boys’ Junior Choir, 
Girls’ Junior Choir, Recorder Ensembles, String Ensemble, BGSBeatz, Music Service Strings.  Classical and 
modern pieces combine to provide a night to remember and we do hope that you can join us. 
 
Seats for the concert are complimentary but an email with your request for places should be sent to 
events@burygrammar.com.  Please let us know if you have any access requirements. 
 
We extend a very warm welcome to you all and very much hope that you will be able to support this concert, 
which will display many of the best aspects of our local Music Service and our School.  It promises to be an 
enjoyable evening. 
 
There will be parking facilities on the Boys’ Senior School site on Tenterden Street, Bury and signage will be in 
place.  Please do not park on the roads around School as you are very likely to receive a parking ticket. 
 
Refreshments will be available before the concert starts, doors will be open from 5.45pm. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Bury Grammar School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

    
 
Mrs J Anderson    Mr D Cassidy 
Principal & Headmistress  Headmaster & Vice Principal 
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